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Stamp Quiz 

No one guessed last month’s stamp 

quiz.  It was Mexico 4 centavos 

“Arch of the Revolution” from the 

issue of 1937, Scott 731 (wtmk 156).  

We would also have accepted Scott 

786, issued in 

1944 (wtmk 272) 

or Scott 840, is-

sued 1947-50 

(wtmk 279).  

These were re-

drawn design of 

Scott 709, issued 

in 1934 in a larger 

size Stay tuned for next month’s 

Stamp Quiz.Good luck! 

 

Continued on next page 

Our annual Sarasota National Stamp Exhibition, a World Series of Philately 
Show, was held January 17, 18, and 19

th
 at the Sarasota Municipal Audito-

rium.  The show was well-attended and boasted 35 philatelic exhibits and 
16 entries for literature awards.  Over 30 dealers had tables in the bourse, 
so there were plenty of tempting opportunities to exceed your philatelic 
budget… something at which I excel.  There were also a number of in-
formative society meetings on Saturday.  If you missed it, hopefully we’ll 
see you there next year.  Here are a few photos from the show. 
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I want to say a big THANK YOU to all the folks who volunteered at the stamp show. Some of you are 

pictured in this recap. Whether or not we captured you working or just enjoying the show, you need to 

know that without you we wouldn’t be able to do it! Major thanks are owed to John Hamman who 

organized the “rosters”. We will miss him greatly when he and Dawn move to Tennessee. 

Please extend a warm welcome to new Club members Paul Cassidy and 

Joseph Holt. I am pleased to say they joined at the Booster level! 

 

Speaking of which … it is time to pay your dues for 2025 if you have not 

already done so. Dues are $15 per year, anything $20 or more makes you a 

booster. Mail a check to the address on the bottom of this page. Better yet, 

come to a club meeting and pay in person. 

   Pat 


